
FAQs - Construction Queries 
 

1. When will construction start? How long will it last for? 
Construction is expected to start in the second half of 2024. The entire construction period 
may take up to 2 years. 
 

2. How will traffic be managed?  
A traffic management plan is required to be prepared and approved prior to the 
commencement of works (condition 9). This plan is required to be prepared in consultation 
with Moyne Shire Council, Department of Transport and the Minister for Planning.  
 
This plan will outline main transport routes, anticipated vehicle numbers throughout the 
construction and through the operation of the project and complaint management and 
resolution processes.  
 
Through our discussions with the community, we understand that it is critical for this Plan 
to; 
- Avoid conflict with the Woolsthorpe Primary School during peak morning and afternoon 

school periods  
- Avoid use of Wickham Road and other unmade local roads for construction vehicle 

access. 
 

3. What if I have complaints during construction?  
Refer to complaint management plan. This can be accessed via the link below (or via our 
website, under the Useful Links section); 
https://www.woolsthorpewindfarm.com/_files/ugd/6a122b_c7dfcb6567d3441ab6ff239231
2ee4b0.pdf  
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